
 

 

 

Every year between October 15 and December 7,  

is open enrollment for Medicare.  

 

What does this mean for you?  

This is an opportunity to review and change your             
Medicare Part D Plan (prescription drugs), enroll or 
change your Medicare Advantage Plan or purchase a 

Supplemental Insurance Plan.  

 

Why Bother? 

Premiums, deductibles and formularies may change for 
your current Prescription Drug Plan. Discover new              

benefits, such as Adult Day Care Programs, being offered 
by Medicare Advantage Plans. See if your premium for 

your Supplemental Plan is staying the same.  

 

Join us on Tuesday, October 29, 2019  

at 1:00 pm  

to learn what changes are being made in 2020 and how 
they may have an affect on you! 

 

Please Sign Up at The Front Desk! 
 


